
Request for Undergraduate Research 

Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Professor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a [Your Year, e.g., 

sophomore] majoring in [Your Major] at [Your University]. I am writing to express my interest 

in gaining research experience in your lab, focusing on [specific area or topic]. 

Having developed a strong interest in [relevant topics or coursework], I believe that working 

under your guidance would significantly enhance my academic and professional growth. I am 

particularly fascinated by [mention any specific projects or publications of the professor]. 

I have taken courses in [list relevant courses], and I have developed skills in [mention any 

relevant skills or techniques]. I am eager to apply these skills and learn more through hands-on 

experience. 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss potential research positions in your lab and 

share how I could contribute to your ongoing projects. Thank you for considering my request. I 

look forward to the possibility of working together. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


